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XDear Dr. Porter; X^
x

I owe you an explanation of what has happened to your 
transparencies that you sent us in October Xa. request 
for funds to make color separations was initiated, but 
hasn’t been heard from since. Apparently the higher 
authorities will OK this only when they have the manuscript 
in had, which I hope «ill be at the beginning, or at least 
the end of the coming summer.

Dr. Jack Gross, Editor of Publications, and I thought 
we would wait to see how the request for funds fared, before 
returning the pictures to you, knowing that should you 
need them for the National Geographic, we could mail 
them immediately.

Shall we continue to hang on to them (in an ice 
box) until you call for certain ones needed by the 
National Geographic, etc., or do you want us to return 
the whole bunch and ask for them again when it is time 
to make the separations?

I hope we aren’t inconveniencing you in any way -- 
needless to say, we certainly appreciate your wonderful 
help.

Very sincerely yours
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